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To:  Jim Marino, Town Manager & President and Members of Town Council 
 
From:  Staff of Public Works 
 
Meeting: July 7, 2025 
 
Re: Crestwood Drive Storm Project 

 

 
Background  

A deficiency was found in the 15-inch main storm line at 8713 Crestwood Drive.  This was documented 

back in 2023, and no repairs were made.  It has been found that more bank erosion has occurred and after 

televising the main storm line in 2025 there has been significantly more damage done to this line.  There 

is a minimum of three sections of 15-inch pipe in need of repair. 

Methodology  

The reasoning for this critical repair is to prevent significant flooding to this area of concern.  There has 

been an excessive amount of damage to the banks along Hart Ditch due to this issue.  If the repairs are not 

made within a reasonable timeframe there will be more damage to this area and at a higher cost.  There 

were four quotes received.  All of the participants are capable of making these repairs.  L2 was the lowest 

contractor quote at $39,470. 28. 

Funding 

This project will be funded from Sewer funds, 2580-30901-63108.  

Recommendation 

By motion and roll call vote approve L2 Incorporated, Inc. to repair the damaged storm line at 8713 

Crestwood Drive for a total cost of $39,470.28. 


